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Capital Unit Update 
Mark Hyde, Chief Financial Officer

We are accepting requests to transfer capital units 
between related parties. If you want to transfer 
capital units to a family member or a trust, please 
contact Amy Koisti at (605)627-6100 or Amy.Koisti@
sdsbp.com.

According to legal guidance, our capital unit trading 
platform to sell and purchase capital units won’t be 
launched until the fall of 2025.  We are currently in 
talks with third-party vendors to offer this service, 
similar to South Dakota Soybean Processors.  
Further details will be announced at a later date.

Wishing you and your family a  
Merry Christmas &
Happy New Year!



ON TRACK
Construction at the Mitchell site continues to 
progress at a rapid pace. The weather has been 
cooperative most of the summer and into fall. 
We are working quickly to get as many structures 
enclosed as possible before the onset of winter. The 
concrete meal silos and day tanks were completed 
in September. We had outstanding weather for the 
11-day, around-the-clock continuous pour. With the 
extra workers needed for the concrete silos, the 

workforce peaked in September at over 450 on-site.   Equipment and material 
deliveries have been keeping pace with construction, and much of it has already 
been set in place.   The mainline rail switch was installed in early October. 
The mainline switch was critical for completing the rail loops as much of the 
materials needed to complete the rail loops are to be delivered by rail car. 

At this time, the project is on time and tracking on budget. Winter weather has 
the greatest potential to impact the schedule and move our projected start 
date of October 2025.  

On the financial side, we were able to secure 
a $12.6 million low-interest loan from the 
State Rail Board. We continue to look for 
all incentives and other avenues to reduce 
expenses and strengthen our project.

Thanks again for your continuing support.

 Tom
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Website 
Connor LeBrun and Kelly McDaniel, Commodities Merchandisers

We have been busy creating a High Plains Processing website for the 
past couple of months, and we are excited to announce that it is 
officially live on the web and is ready to be viewed!  The website will 

be continuously updated with pictures of the construction and 
information regarding the ongoing build.  

In the coming months, additions to the website will include 
updates about our products, as well as investment and current 
career opportunities.  Stay updated and view our new High 
Plains processing website at https://hppsd.com.
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Utility building facing North.

Preparation Building Extraction Building 
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Refinery centered, with preparation building to the right.  
Extraction building is in the foreground.

Overall site photo taken from the South West corner.

Overall site photo looking South.


